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Senator Young recently visited the site of the Watershed Conservancy's  future

preserve site off Fairmount Avenue.  The project was made possible with a state grant

that the Senator was able to obtain on behalf of the group.  Senator Young joins John

Jablonski, Art Webster, Alan Hendrickson and Bill Lannon in the above picture.
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